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17th May 2024  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We have had another busy week, our Y6 children have been amazing. They have 
worked so hard this week with SAT’s, we are proud of them all and their efforts. A 
huge thank you to all staff who have helped to support the children. Thank you! 
 
Our Y2 children have been working with the Young Marketer team to develop their 
gardening skills, and have begun to grow some vegetables. Our outdoor environment 
has been our focus over the past few weeks, with painting, planting and litter picking.  
Our School Council have been meeting to develop posters to support caring for our 
environment and developing a litter picking schedule.  
 
Our focus for the week has been ‘We are one’ we have been reflecting upon how we 
work together as a school family and how we are united with the love and faith in God.  
 
We are looking forward to celebrating with our First Holy Communion children as they 
celebrate this sacrament at church tomorrow. We will be celebrating this as a whole 
school on Monday with the children and their families (9.15am in our infant hall).  
 

Reminders/dates:  

   

• TESCO Blue tokens: Please 

continue to vote for us in our 

local Tesco’s using the blue 

tokens available at the tills.  

• Warm weather: Please bring 

sun hats, water bottles and 

apply sun cream daily.  

• Half term dates: We finish for 

half term on Friday 24th May 

and return to school on Monday 

9th June.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs GC Murphy    

Head Teacher  
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